
 

💸 Statement of Funding: How We Stay Independent 
At Truth Over Empire, our mission is rooted in uncovering repressed truths, exposing systemic 
injustices, and holding powerful institutions accountable—without fear or favor. To maintain this 
uncompromising stance, we remain fully independent of government funding, corporate 
sponsorships, or any institution that may influence our voice. 

Our Funding Philosophy 

We believe that true justice and truth-telling cannot be bought or controlled. That’s why our work 
is powered solely by the people—through: 

●​ Small monthly contributions from everyday supporters​
 

●​ One-time donations from individuals who believe in our cause​
 

●​ Merchandise sales and educational materials​
 

●​ Crowdfunding campaigns for specific legal or advocacy projects​
 

We do not accept funds from: 

●​ Political parties​
 

●​ Oil or extractive industry corporations​
 

●​ State actors or affiliated NGOs​
 

●​ Any entity with a history of complicity in colonial violence, profiting or disinformation 

Why This Matters 

Remaining financially independent protects our ability to: 

●​ Investigate boldly and report honestly​
 

●​ Advocate without compromise​
 

●​ Represent survivor voices authentically​
 



 

●​ Focus on justice for the Igbo people and other oppressed groups—not political 
convenience​
 

Be a Pillar of Truth 

Every contribution—no matter how small—is a statement against empire and silence. When you 
support us, you're ensuring that history is not rewritten by the powerful, but reclaimed by 
the survivors. 

👉 Support now: [donation link]​
 🕊️ Truth lives when people fund it. 

 

https://truthoverempire.com/get-involved
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